**Subject:** intervention in online forum **From:** Todd Kuiken <tkuiken@ncsu.edu>

Date: 7/14/2017 11:04 AM

To: Royden Saah <royden.saah@islandconservation.org>

Hi Royden,

I am putting together my intervention into the online forum and wanted to see if you might have a few minutes to talk? I was going to mention GBIRD and the audobon article but I want to make sure we don't contradict ourselves. I was going to mention it in the context of one program that is attempting to address the charge question: What research and cooperation activities are being conducted on the possible benefits and potential adverse effects of organisms, components and products of synthetic biology on biodiversity to fill knowledge gaps and identify how those effects relate to the objectives of the Convention and its Protocols?

I will certainly divulge that I am a part of the project and helping to examine the governance and public engagement issues.

Let me know if you have any time to talk today.

todd

--

Todd Kuiken, Ph.D.
Senior Research Scholar
Genetic Engineering & Society Center
North Carolina State University
Campus Box (or CB) 7565
Raleigh, NC 27695 -7565

Phone: 919-515-2593 email: tkuiken@ncsu.edu

@drtoddoliver

Program Website: https://research.ncsu.edu/ges

1 of 1 9/11/2017 12:20 PM